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From: Commanding Officer, Naval Ordnance Statiomn, Indian Head,
MD 20640-5000

To: Secretary of the Commission, U. S, 'uiifar Regulatory
Commission, Attn: Docketing and S&vise BraRdhR) Washington
DC 20555

Subj: COMMENTS ON PROPOSED RULE-MAKING &NCGENANC&ﬁL RESOURCES,
FR DOC 85-13775 BRANCH

»

1. The Navy Department, Naval Ordnance Station, Indian Head, Md
does not have any comments regarding the proposed rule-making. The
areas of concern are not a part of our licensed operations.
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